
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Tuesday 22nd - Thursday 24th June - Parent Consultation week 
Thursday 24th June - Class Photographs  
Friday 9th July - Year 6 end of year festival & disco 
 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

We have a had a fantastic start to this term, children were eager and excited for this final half 

term. As always numerous great things going on which we will inform you of closer to the time. 

The film crew have been in for the first day today and the children have made me beyond proud, 

we truly have the best children and this was commented on by the videographer. We look forward 

to showing you the footage in the coming weeks. 

 

Important dates to keep an eye on, reports will be going out via email to parents and your child’s 

class for next year will also be mentioned during the parent’s consultations (Tuesday 22nd - 

Thursday 24th June). As mentioned previously, it is very important to attend these meetings. We 

will be sending a letter out in the next few weeks, explaining the of end of term logistics too. 

 

As part of guidance from Public Health we have been asked to carry out surge testing for parents. 

As part of the increase of cases in surrounding areas of Berkshire this has been taken as a 

precautionary measure to monitor the level of cases in Slough, areas such as Bracknell and 

Reading have also been included in this accumulation of data. We are working in close conjunction 

with the health team and this is a precautionary measure. Tests will be delivered to school on 

Wednesday and we will inform you further of the logistics surrounding the procedure. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you to ensure children have a water bottle, sun 

cream and take any relevant medication that is needed for hay fever, the pollen count is high over 

the next few days. 

 

Thank you for you continued support - we wish you a good week ahead. 

 

Miss Mehat  
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Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Class Photographs  
On Thursday 24th June we will have Stanley Baker Studios on site to take class photographs. 
Please ensure that children are wearing the correct full school uniform. If your child has PE that 
day, they must bring their PE kit in with them to change into. Similarly, if it is your child’s birthday 
that day, they can bring in their own clothes and change after the photo has been taken. 
You will be able to purchase these photographs online.  
 
sQuid 
A gentle reminder to ensure that your child's sQuid account is topped up. 
 
Absence  
A reminder that you MUST phone the school office if your child is sick and will be absent from 
school. 
 
Sport4Kids Summer Camp 
Sport4Kids will be running a 2-week Summer Camp at Wexham Court Primary School! This will 
run from the 2nd August – 13th August, from 8am-6pm (with flexible drop off and pick up times). 
The programme is £36 per child, per day but don’t miss out on the discounts they have on offer: 

• 15% OFF using code: EARLYBIRD (Earlybird ends on Sunday 4th July 2021) 
• Sibling Discount (automatically applied at checkout) 
• 10% Membership Discount 
• 10% Blue Light Card Discount 
• 5-day Block Booking Discount (you can only use one discount in any one transaction) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


